
On behalf of the nation’s not-for-profit credit unions and the 92 million Americans they serve, 
we question why Congress has chosen to benefit big box retailers at consumers’ expense. 

Never debated in the Congress, the interchange price cap amendment 
enacted last year will soon drive up consumer costs.   

In these difficult times, American consumers should not have to pick up the tab for big box retailers.    

NAFCU urges Congress to stop the interchange rule.
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Stop the Interchange Rule.


